
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 5th March 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
Parents’ Evening 
Thank you to everyone who attended Parents’ Evening, it was lovely to see 
you. 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair  
The book fair will be in school for two more evenings (tonight and Thursday).  

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
World Book Day 
We are going to be celebrating World Book Day 2025 on Friday 
7th March.  Children and staff will be encouraged to dress up as 
a book character on this day.  
 
Alternatively, you are invited to dress up as a ‘word’. This dressing up option 
can be open ended and simpler to source. Words such as ‘sporty, 
glamourous, colourful’ are a few examples.    
 

 
 
Reading Challenge 
 

     
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maths Challenges 
 

   
 

 
 
Spring Raffle 
Spring raffle £1 a ticket.  
Tickets on sale from Monday 10th March. 
Lots of prizes to be won. 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Important Dates 
 

Friday 7th March 
World Book Day at Hollin 

 

 
 

Monday 10th March 
Spring raffle. Tickets go on sale. 

 
Tuesday 18th March 

Deadline for Reading Challenge 
 

Friday 21st March 
Deadline for Maths Challenges 

 
Friday 28th March 
Mother’s Day event 

 

 
 

Friday 4th April 
School closes for the Easter break 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Mr David Fenton 
Headteacher 


